
 
 
From: Doug Weaver [mailto:dugnjane@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 3:00 PM 

To: Molly Kapeluck 

Subject: Public records request per our 7/11/17 phone call 

 

 

Ms Kapeluck, 

This e-mail is to let you know that I submitted a public records request this afternoon for city 

council information. It states "I am requesting city council July 1996 minutes/staff meeting 

notes/records concerning the rejection of Acme's request to rezone property on the Massillon Rd 

corridor. Included in this request is their reasoning on why they voted no to the rezoning". 

If you have any questions you can reach me at my e-mail address; dugnjane@gmail.com. I also 

attached a letter to the requests that Sandy Cline will pick up the information if I am not 

available. Just e-mail me and I will contact her.  

Thank you for your help,  Jane Weaver 
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